
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

TOWN OF ERIE 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, September 13, 2022 at 6:30 PM, or as soon as 
possible thereafter, in the Erie Town Hall, 645 Holbrook, Erie, CO and via Zoom (please 
see www.erieco.gov for Zoom information), the Erie Board of Trustees will hold a Public 
Hearing to consider the adoption of an ordinance amending Title 10 of the Erie Municipal 
Code to allow existing Planned Unit Development Overlay (PUD) zoning districts to 
expand their boundary.  
 
A copy of the ordinance is on file at the Town Clerk's office. 
 
Interested and affected persons are encouraged to attend. The Board of Trustees will 
take comments on the ordinance at the public hearing. 
 
          /s/ Debbie Stamp   
          Town Clerk 
 

FOR QUESTIONS CONTACT 
TOWN OF ERIE 

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
P.O. BOX 750 

ERIE, CO 80516 
PHONE: (303) 926-2770 

 
Please publish in the Colorado Hometown Weekly on August 24, 2022. 
Please send the affidavit of publication and billing to: 
 
 Town Clerk 
 Town of Erie 
 PO Box 750 
 Erie, CO 80516 
 
 

http://www.erieco.gov/

